
 
 
 
Dear Brother Pastors, 
 
I warmly invite you and your parish communities to join us for the Grief 
Summit at the Cathedral of Christ the King, taking place October 6–7 
in Atlanta. 
 
This free, two-day event offers a sacred space for healing and renewal, 
especially for those navigating grief in these troubling times. We are 
honored to welcome David Kessler, internationally recognized grief 
expert and author, as our keynote speaker. Each evening begins at 5:30 
p.m. with a panel discussion featuring professionals in grief, faith and 
trauma, followed by David Kessler’s keynote at 7 p.m. 

 
To register, go to our registration link: cathedralctk.com/grief.  
 
Last year’s summit was a deeply moving experience. I witnessed 
firsthand how it helped individuals and families find clarity, comfort and 
strength. Many left with a renewed sense of hope and a deeper faith in 
God’s love and care through life’s most difficult circumstances. 
 
I ask that you: 
 

• Attend and encourage your parish staff and grief ministry teams 
to join. 

• Invite your parishioners through bulletins, newsletters and social 
media. 

• Make pulpit announcements at Masses to help spread the word 
about this transformative opportunity. 
 

Event Details:     Cathedral of Christ the King 2699 Peachtree Road NE 

Atlanta, GA 30305    (404) 233-2145    cathedralctk.com/grief 
 
The event is supported by Emory St. Joseph Hospital and sponsored by 
the Family of Raymond Baltz III. 
 
For questions or assistance, please contact Linda Dyson, pastoral care at 
the cathedral, at ldyson@ctking.com. 
 
 
 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus-east-2.protection.sophos.com%2F%3Fd%3Dcathedralctk.com%26u%3DaHR0cDovL2NhdGhlZHJhbGN0ay5jb20v%26p%3Dm%26i%3DNjgwZjgyOTA3YTk2NGI3Y2I4YmZkODc1%26t%3DT3dRT05wVmt4eXdHdVpxa3VEck9lUGViYjFTZkEyVGR3aHppeUo4TGJpRT0%3D%26h%3Dbe920f5faa824e37add65c1558e39869%26s%3DAVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVb7PCUXmGxwlVVYH4iBjYK80rTqCLtka9afZEKiJKaByg&data=05%7C02%7C%7Cf806c6447b3f47a9bafd08ddfd22587a%7Cf11e86a55b3c46ac8964e581b7a78789%7C0%7C0%7C638945046167858885%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xDRrS%2BhzMxMJjs46Ny5SV8O0g2ahT18aHhArhKwzbJI%3D&reserved=0
https://www.davidkesslertraining.com/grief-summit-ctk
mailto:ldyson@ctking.com


 
Let us come together as an archdiocese to offer comfort, hope and 
healing to those who grieve. Your support in sharing this invitation is 
deeply appreciated. 
 
In Christ, 
  
Monsignor Frank McNamee Rector 
Cathedral of Christ the King  
Archdiocese of Atlanta 
  

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus-east-2.protection.sophos.com%2F%3Fd%3Dcathedralctk.com%26u%3DaHR0cDovL2NhdGhlZHJhbGN0ay5jb20v%26p%3Dm%26i%3DNjgwZjgyOTA3YTk2NGI3Y2I4YmZkODc1%26t%3DT3dRT05wVmt4eXdHdVpxa3VEck9lUGViYjFTZkEyVGR3aHppeUo4TGJpRT0%3D%26h%3Dbe920f5faa824e37add65c1558e39869%26s%3DAVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVb7PCUXmGxwlVVYH4iBjYK80rTqCLtka9afZEKiJKaByg&data=05%7C02%7C%7Cf806c6447b3f47a9bafd08ddfd22587a%7Cf11e86a55b3c46ac8964e581b7a78789%7C0%7C0%7C638945046167858885%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xDRrS%2BhzMxMJjs46Ny5SV8O0g2ahT18aHhArhKwzbJI%3D&reserved=0

